the 0il Conservation Division waive the 20 day waiting requirements
in granting this administrative application.

For further information regarding this matter, please contact A. W.
Bohling or S. P. McDonald at (915) 687-7100. Your prompt
consideration will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

O Gboro—

R. C. ANDERSON
SPM/AWB
Attachments

cc. O0il Conservation Division
District 1
P. O. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 ,
Attn: Mr. Jerry T. Sexton he

Kellahin, Kellahin and Aubrey
Attorneys at Law

P. 0. Box 2265

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2265
Attn: Mr. Tom Kellahin



